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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

14 October 2014 
 

DRILLING PROGRAM COMMENCES AT SEFAATLI 
$6.0M CAPITAL RAISING COMPLETED  

 

Highlights: 

 Phase 1 drilling program of over 6,000m commenced at Sefaatli. 

 Completion final tranche of the $6 million placement. 

 Anatolia fully funded to development decision. 

Anatolia Energy Limited (the “Company” or “Anatolia”) is pleased to announce that at its 

General Meeting on 8 October 2014 shareholders approved the second and final placement 

of $2 million, for a total placement of $6 million (before costs) for the issue of up to 75 million 

shares at 8cps, with 1 for 2 attaching options exercisable at 12cps (Placement). 

 

Approximately $1.5 million of the Placement is allocated for drilling at the Sefaatli Uranium 

Project, located 40km from the Temrezli Project.  Previous drilling by the Company at Sefaatli 

was reported to the ASX on 20 December 2013, and all holes intersected uranium 

mineralisation at depths ranging between 20m and 133m, with most holes intersecting two or 

more lenses, and one hole up to 5 stacked lenses.   

 

The Company has now mobilised two rigs to the Deliler uranium prospect, and drilling 

commenced on 13th October.  Stage 1 drilling will be a combination of diamond core (HQ) 

and rotary methods on an approximate 100 x 100m grid as both in-fill and step-out drilling.  It 

will also target high grade uranium mineralisation intercepts, particularly at Deliler (Figure 1 

below) via a 56 hole program advancing over 6,000m.   

 

 
 

Figure 1.  Mineralised Corridor at Sefaatli - Deliler and Tulu Tepe Prospects 

 



 

Drilling is expected to take 8 weeks, and results from the Stage 1 program are expected in 

late December 2014. The Phase 1 results will be assessed to determine a follow on Phase 2 

program, likely to commence in Q1 2015.  

 

The Company’s regional exploration remains on-going with field work, mostly mapping and 

rock chip sampling, focussing on an area to the northeast of the Temrezli deposit where 

Tertiary sediments (host rocks for the uranium mineralisation) outcrop in close proximity to a 

granite which has in part an elevated radioactive response.  Field work will extend into the 

Company’s other Exploration Licences during  the remainder of Q4 2014, with planning 

underway for remote sensing surveys to target Tertiary sedimentary packages in the broad 

central Anatolian uranium district in 2015 (figure 2 below). 

 

 
 

Figure 2.  Temrezli and Sefaatli Satelite Prospects Deliler and Tulu Tepe 
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Information in this announcement that relates to exploration results is based on information compiled by 

Robert Annett, a Director of Anatolia Energy Ltd.  Mr Annett is a Member of the Australasian Institute of 

Mining and Metallurgy, and has sufficient experience which is relevant to the style of mineralisation and 

type of deposit under consideration and to the activity which he is undertaking to qualify as a Competent 

Person as defined by the 2012 edition of the “Australasian Code for Reporting of Exploration Results, 

Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves”. Mr Annett consents to the inclusion in the announcement of the 

information in the form and context in which it appears. 

 

http://www.anatoliaenergy.com.au/

